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September 18, 2000 

Carole Washburn, Executive Secretary 
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
1300 South Evergreen Park Drive SW 
Olympia, WA 98504-7250 

Re: UW-001029 

Dear Ms. Washburn: 

Enclosed you will find copies of two Agreements. One is between 
Iliad, Inc. and Iliad Utility Services, Inc. for maintenance of systems 
owned by Iliad Utility Services, Inc. The second is a Billing Agreement 
between Water Services Company and Iliad Utility Services, Inc. 

In checking in the company's records, the company is legally 
known as Iliad Utility Services, Inc. That is its corporate name. That is 
also the name under which the tariff is filed. Iliad Water Services, Inc. is 
the name that the company has been using informally for many years 
now. It has been in such common usage by the company personnel, that 
they had forgotten that their legal name was Iliad Utility Services, Inc. 
Company personnel felt that the name Iliad Water Services was a more 
descriptive name and more helpful for customers. The company is 
reviewing how to deal with confusion that may be generated because of 
the use of the two names. 
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The company is still reviewing its records to attempt to provide 
further information to the Commission in response to its information 
requests. 

Sincerely, 

RICHARD A. FINNIGAN 

RAF/ km 
Enclosures as noted 

cc: Dave Dorland (w/o encl.) 
Derek Dorland (w/o encl.) 
Danny Kermode (w/encl.) 
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